
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Michigan law requires schools to provide families with information about the importance of 
safe firearm storage. This notification is part of a statewide effort to promote student safety 
and comply with MCL 28.435 (Public Act 17 of 2023). 
 
Please review the resources provided by the Michigan Department of Health and Human 
Services (MDHHS): Safe Storage Resources for Families 
 
These materials explain safe storage practices and provide guidance to help ensure 
firearms are secured properly, reducing the risk of accidental injury. 
 
Ensuring the safety of our students and community is a shared responsibility.  
 
 
 

https://u345601.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=u001.3bUr3Jj6hEqcIrymqBBc-2F-2FctA84HzFjhrEGErWJtaodz7A9t0U8oJBGyx2vNaqYU5SORLKCNeq-2B8SgDQAMBzmWVj0-2F3w0pdhqys1CASp56E6THu0AGnd4IysqKRHAWdya4cSB5qdgxC4hZIjUhPTyQ-3D-3D9hRb_NCeUQSk7BF2iM6lT3hhNMVxfz19PyDr2tE1OHaT3Icdwdvduczboxu9auWRVnJSAdeivp-2B6G66c-2F4XaPO4Mpp5d2X3Wt1wlrfYW-2BABnSHeCVkEXHiRKdtdijwaNRrtvV1xTTLqg70LfMujFJ5k2HB8IYixhb2dFgXU-2BzuRsffhpBDqHxch5ZO9o-2BGE-2F-2BLlrkHlKT2pjvfuaCKNCEafi8mWnmuuMlF7WaMPtRJ-2BHcQvTce1-2B0BLwBaZPnjQdlQS8U3pcIWJcohWXYZFytvdM4fm32Rt9naZAPoSWRR7-2FkbbQ-3D

